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share!
Called to Wonder

Called to Wonder is 10 years old!

This letter comes to you from Jennifer and Erin, united in 
faith through Jesus Christ. We are on assignment at the 
Presbyterian Record to share the Bible message and to 
reply to your questions and comments.

We include in our greeting all those who call out to Jesus, 
wherever they live—for you are God’s chosen generation—
each day within the reach of God’s grace and love.  
Together may we grow in knowledge and understanding of 
our Saviour, Jesus Christ.

We thank you for your recent letters to us and we look 
forward to May 2011 when we will begin an online  
exchange at the website of the Presbyterian Record  
(presbyterianrecord.ca). Now that Called to Wonder is 10 
years old, it is old enough to go online!

When you are finished reading this letter, read it to others 
at your house and when you go out, share the message with 
your friends and neighbours. We know that God not only 
loves you but also has selected you for a special purpose. 
May God, our loving parent, Jesus, our constant friend, and 
the blessed power of the Holy Spirit guide our steps to you.

Goodbye for now, friends. To all of God’s precious 
followers, may grace and love be yours. 

In Christ, 
Jennifer and Erin

In May, Erin will 
talk about sibling 

rivalry. In June, 
Jennifer will 

discuss bullying. 
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OUR LETTER TO

 BELIEVERS AT A DISTANCE

(following in the tradition of Paul, one of the greatest letter writers of all time)


